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Introduction for discussion hour 
 
 
At the 5th ISPF, we are planning to have discussion hour "Challenges for Future Technologies in Precision 
Forging" on March 17, 2009. We would like to find "a Road Map" for the future technologies in precision 
forging through our discussion. For obtaining a fruitful result, we would like to kindly ask you to send your 
personal comments beforehand for reference of our discussion. Please fill out the sheet attached in 
E-mail, and kindly return back to R. Matsumoto (paper@jstp-ispf.com) until February 
28, 2009. Especially, we request "all young invited researchers/engineers" to return back 
their opinions. 
 
Very looking forward to hearing from you soon. 
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